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****************************************************************** 

  May 25, 2014 

Sunday of the Blind Man 

******************************************************************   

Today, May 25, is Prison Ministry Awareness.  We venerate a special icon today 
of Jesus as the Prisoner. See flyer in bulletin. 

Adult education interest survey attached to bulletin.  Please detach and put in 
wicker basket in Narthex.  A decision will be made last Sunday in June. 

May 27, Tuesday, Parish Council meeting 7PM. 

May 28, Wednesday, Vespers w/Litya 7PM for the Ascension.   

May 29, Thursday, Divine Liturgy at 9AM for the Ascension. 

June 15, Sunday, we are pleased to announce the visit of His Grace, Bishop Mark 
to our parish.  This is our Parish’s Feast Day (All Saints) and it is also Father’s 
Day. 

June 22, Sunday, will be Graduate Sunday.  Please see Fr. Paul with names of 
those graduating. There will be a blessing, cards, and graduation cake. 

July 6 through July 12: we have 3 children from our parish going to St. Tikhon’s 
summer camp courtesy of a donor who assisted in offsetting the cost. 

Home blessing sheets on table in Narthex for Fr. Paul to continue home blessings. 

Coupon exchange box is on literature table outside Hall downstairs. 
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Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any 
birthdays, anniversaries, names days or travelers.  Please update the Perpetual 
Calendar as needed which is located by Fr. Paul’s office.  

Please let Fr. Paul know if you would like your car blessed during coffee hour.   

Parish directory and shut in list as addendum is available on table in Narthex. 
Please give Fr. Paul any corrections or updates.  

Month of May Education Prayer Corner:  The Angel Cried. 

Canned goods collection for needy families throughout the year.  Food collection 
box is located near entrance to the Social Hall. Fr. Paul now gives this to St. 
Tikhon’s Food Pantry located at 682 Robinson St. and St. Francis Soup Kitchen in 
Scranton. 

Please consider singing in the choir or teaching church school.  Please help us out.  
See Reader David for singing. See Fr. Paul on helping for church school. 

Saturday Vespers 6PM; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. Confessions available 
upon request.  

Peroghi’s available for sale. $6 a dozen.  Friday and Sunday are pick up times.  

Prayers:   Please keep Hieromonk Gabriel in your prayers for recovery. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Teaching from the Desert Fathers:  John of Thebes said: The monk (or anyone. My 
emphasis) must be before all else humble.  This is the first commandment of the 
Lord, who said: Blessed are the poor of spirit, for theirs is the Kingdom of Heaven. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. 
Paul know. 

Bulletin for May in memory of John & Johanna Gima offered by Janet & Joan 
Gima. 

Loose Collection $ 18. Weekly collection: $ 241. Tithe: $ 390.  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

CHRIST IS RISEN! 

INDEED HE IS RISEN! 


